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New South Devon Shows Added to NASDA Calendar 

 Two new shows have been added to the North American South Devon Association (NASDA) 
Calendar of Events.  

 The first show hosted by the Western States South Devon Association will be held October 9-13 at 
the Northern International Livestock Exposition (NILE) in Billings, Montana. The schedule will include a 
Junior South Devon Show at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, October 12 followed by a South Devon 
Showdown Barn Party and entertainment at 6:00 p.m. An Open South Devon Show and Open 
Poundmaker Show will be held on Tuesday, October 13 at 8:00 a.m. For more information about the 
NILE show contact Louann Fraser, 530-228-3567 or Jack Schutte, 406-662-3192. 

 Another new event will be the South Devon and Poundmaker Show held at the North American 
International Livestock Exposition (NAILE) in Louisville, Kentucky on Wednesday, November 18 at 8:00 
a.m. South Devon cattle will be in the barns at NAILE from Tuesday, November 17 through Friday, 
November 20. For more information contact Dar Giess, 320-249-2130 or the NASDA office, 303-770-
3130. 

For more information about the North American South Devon Association Calendar and the new 
shows log on to www.southdevon.com or call (303)770-3130. 
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